
   

 

 
   

  

Sacramental Policy 

Baptism: Parents wishing to have their babies or young children baptized please contact Fr David or Deacon Juan Carlos.  
Adults seeking Baptism or wanting to find out more about the Catholic Faith, please contact Fr David or Deacon Juan Carlos.  
Marriage: Couples wishing to marry are required to give at least six months’ notice. See Fr David or Deacon Juan Carlos. 
Communion to the Sick and Housebound: If you know of anyone who is unable to get to Mass and would like Communion at home, 
contact Fr David or Angela Fairbrother 544146 for St Albans or Anne & Peter Rochford, 674234 for St Hugh’s. 

 

SCHOOLS: St Alban’s Primary 01332 673823, St Benedict Secondary 01332 557032, St John Houghton Secondary 0115 9322896 

 

Please Pray For 
 

Those Who Have Died   
Please pray for Giuseppe Baldi and Michael Zapoticznyj who 
died recently. Michael’s Funeral will take place at St Alban’s 
on Monday 22nd January at 10:00am and Giuseppe’s 
Funeral will take place at St Alban’s on Tuesday 30th January 
at 9:30am (Reception of his body into church on Monday at 
4.30pm). Our prayers are with their families at this difficult time 
 

Those Making Their Baptism 
Congratulations to Zoya Maliszewska, Lily Rose Doczy, Leo 
and Harry Thompson who will be baptized at St Alban’s 
Church. Zoya and Lily’s baptism is this Sunday 21st January, 
whilst Leo and Harry’s baptism is on Sunday 28th January. 
Our prayers and best wishes go to all the families.  
 

What is Happening in January 2018? 
 

Week of Prayer for Christian Unity 2018  
Heaven may be our home in 5 minutes? A question and 
answer session on life, death and the universe in the week of 
Christian Unity. Wednesday 24th January, 7pm to 8pm at St 
Hugh’s Church, Borrowash.  
 

Joint Prayers Throughout the Week 
Monday 22nd January at 12noon: All Saints Ockbrook 
Tuesday 23rd January at 12 noon: Borrowash Methodists 
Wednesday 24th January at 12 noon: Moravian Church 
Ockbrook  
Thursday 25th January at 12 noon: St Stephen’s Borrowash 
Friday 26th January at 12 noon: St Hugh’s Borrowash. 
 

On Sunday 21st January Fr David’s Pulpit Swop at St Hugh’s 
with the Rt. Rev. Joachim Kreusel from the Moravian Church. 
Submit your questions to Fr David by Sunday 21st January. 

 

Catholic Spirituality Network 
There will be a Catholic Spirituality Network Retreat Day on 
January 27th, 2018 in Our Lady of Lourdes Parish Centre, 
Mickleover, from 10:30am to 3:30pm. 
The theme for the day is, Spirituality and the Mystery of 
Humanity or “Holiness is for Everyone”. Speaker, Rev Chris 
Thomas, Director of the Irenaeus, from the Centre for 
Spirituality, Liverpool. 
Please bring a packed lunch; tea and coffee provided. 
Suggested donation for the day £7.50. 
For further Information and booking: Sr Teresa Kennedy 
01332 493246 
 

Derby Deanery Baptism Programme:  
Thinking of having your child baptized in the near future at St 
Alban’s or St Hugh’s?  You will be asked to attend an evening 
of Preparation on the Derby Deanery Baptism Programme.  
Please ask Fr David for a form so that you can be invited to 
one of the evenings. The next evening of preparation will take 
place at English Martyrs Church Hall, Alvaston on Thursday 
25th January at 7.30pm. More information is available on the 
Church notice boards.  
 
 

Rediscovering Our Faith:  
Our faith exploration evening continues on Tuesday 30th 
January at 7.00pm at St Alban’s. the next session will explore 
Chapter 10 ‘The Sacrament of Marriage and Ordination”. If 
you haven’t been before you are more than welcome to come 
along to discuss and discover with us.  
 

 
 

What is happening in February 2018? 
 

Finding God in the Word (Lectio Divina) 
On Thursday 1st February 2018 you are cordially invited to 
pray and reflect on the gospel reading for the weekend 
(Mark 1:29-39) through listening and stillness. This is a 
great opportunity to prepare for the weekend liturgy. We will 
meet in the Parish Centre at 7.30pm finishing about 
8.30pm with refreshments.  Angela Fairbrother 07813 
584213 
 

Annual “Valentine” Marriage Mass 
The Annual Diocesan Marriage Mass, where married 
couples are able to renew their vows before the Bishop and 
receive his blessing on their Marriages, will take place 
on Sunday 4th February, 3pm at St Barnabas Cathedral. 
This Mass is open to all married couples and their families, 
but is especially appropriate to those recently married, or 
celebrating a significant anniversary. Please just turn up on 
the day, but if you want more information do not hesitate to 
contact Fr David Palmer, Chair of the Marriage and family 
Life Commission at: catholicdavid@mac.com or 0115 
9786236 
 

St Hugh’s Parish Activity Group (PAG) 
The PAG has recently raised: 

£350 for the “Life” Charity 
£350 for the Padley Centre 
£200 for Fr Peter in Malawi 

Thank you to everyone for supporting and helping raise 
funds for these very worthwhile and wonderful groups and 
individuals. 

 

Other News 
 

Second Collection  
Last weekend’s collection for the Sick and Retired Priests 
Fund raised £591.72 from the three Masses at The Church 
on Oakwood, St Hugh’s and St Alban’s. Many thanks for 
your support. 
 

Community Defibrillator at St Hugh’s Church 
Liam Leavesley has updated his virtual bike ride, he has 
now covered 650 miles of the 2813 miles and is presently at 
Klatovy in the Czech Republic. Information regarding a link 
to a donation page will be made available as soon as 
possible.  
 

Derby Life  
Thank you for all the support given to Derby Life 
over the years. The decision was made recently to 
close our charity shop on Green Lane. We are now 
trading from our Boutique Charity Shop in the Intu 
Centre at 61 St. Peter’s Way, Derby DE1 2NR (tel. 
01332 346686). Please call in sometime to see us. 
You will be made most welcome.  We need 
donations of good-quality, men’s, women’s and 
children’s clothes, books, toys and bric-a-brac. For 
donation collections please call the shop. We are 
also in need of volunteers to help in the shop.  We 
also need nearly new baby clothes and nursery 
equipment – cots, high chairs, prams, pushchairs 
etc. – for our Pregnancy Matters Care Centre, 
helping local families in need.   

For help with a crisis pregnancy please call our Helpline on 
0808 802 5433 or text your message to 07860 077339. 
 

mailto:catholicdavid@mac.com


 

 

 
      
           

               

 
 

 

    
 

 

 
 

                  

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 
Services, Mass Times and Intentions for the Coming Week 

 

Saturday 20th 6.30 pm 

 
Oakwood The People of the Parish 

Sunday 21st 9.00 am St Hugh’s Wilf Parkin RIP (R Parkin)     

  10.30 am St Alban’s Brian Hogan RIP 

Monday (Feria) 22nd   10.00 am  St Alban’s Funeral Service for Michal Zapoticznyj RIP 

Tuesday (Feria) 23rd  No Mass    

Wednesday (St Francis de Sales) 
 

24th  9.30 am St Hugh’s 

 
Joan Addison RIP 

Thursday (The Conversion of St Paul) 

 
25th  7.00 pm St Alban’s Nora Cieslak RIP 

Friday (Ss Timothy & Titus) 

 
26th 9.30 am St Hugh’s Carole Jessop 

Saturday 27th 6.30 pm 
 

Oakwood Mary Eaton RIP 

Sunday  
 

28th 9.00 am St Hugh’s Marie Whittle RIP (E Frith) 

  10.30 am St Alban’s The People of the Parish 

 

SACRAMENT OF 
RECONCILIATION: 

St Hugh’s – 
 by appointment. 

St Alban’s -  
Thursday 6.15pm- 6.50pm 
Saturday 9.00am – 9.45am 

  
 Adoration of the Blessed 

Sacrament:  
Thursday at 6.15pm  

Nottingham Roman Catholic Diocesan Trustees – Company Number 7151646 Charity Number 1134449 
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PARISH NEWSLETTER 20th/21st January 2018 

St Alban’s Church – Chaddesden 
Roe Farm Lane, Chaddesden, Derby, DE21 6ET                               www.stalbansderby.org.uk 

The Church on Oakwood 
378 Bishop’s Drive, Oakwood, Derby, DE21 2DF                        www.thechurchonoakwood.org 

St Hugh’s Church – Borrowash   
68 Derby Road, Borrowash, Derby, DE72 3HB                             www.sthughborrowash.org.uk 

 

Contact 
Post:   St Alban’s, Roe Farm Lane,    
           Derby, DE21 6ET 

Tel:    01332 672 914 
 

Office Administrator: Amanda Wilson (Mon & Thurs) 
Email: office@stalbansderby.org.uk 
 

Newsletter Items & Catechesis: Mark Booton 

Email: newsletter@stalbansderby.org.uk 

 

 

 
 
 

 

 
 

Parish Priest: Fr. David Cain  
Email: david_cain@me.com 
 
Deacon: Juan Carlos Valer 
Email: deacon.jcv@gmail.com 
 

 
 
 
 

   

   

 

Hospital 
If someone is in 
Hospital who would 
like a visit please let          
Fr David know or: 
 

Royal Derby Hospital: 
Urgent 01332340131 
 

London Road Hospital: 

Fr Mark 01332574474 
 

Nuffield Hospital: 

Fr John 01332343777 
 

Kingsway Hospital: 
Fr Ka Fai 01332514107 
 

 
 SANCTUARY LAMP:  

The Sanctuary Lamp at St Alban’s burns in memory of  
Stephen McArdle RIP.  Please keep him in your prayers. 

 

Welcomers for weekend 27th/28th January 
Oakwood  6.30 pm   

St Alban’s 10.30 am Christine Evans Cathy Dobridge 
Readers for weekend 27th/28th January 
Oakwood 6.30 p Ellen Taylor Cheryl Bullman 

St Hugh’s 9.00 am Geoff Dennis  

St Alban’s 10.30 am James Kissane Sue Brown 

Counters St Alban’s R & R Adinolfi  

Cleaners  St Hugh’s Anita Gorman   Kath Johnstone 

Flowers St Hugh’s  Volunteer  
 
 
 
 

 

 

St Alban’s & Oakwood - St Paul Sunday Missal 
Reference:  
Reading and prayers p 85, Eucharistic Prayer II page 33, 
Preface p 24. 
St Hugh’s Parish Mass Book: 
Reading and prayers p 57, Eucharistic Prayer II page 17, 
Preface p 9. 
 
 

Statement to Live By:  
I listen to what you say.  I show that I am listening to you.  
 

http://www.stalbansderby.org.uk/
http://www.thechurchonoakwood.org/
http://www.sthughborrowash.org.uk/
mailto:deacon.jcv@gmail.com

